
 
 
 
 
 
Date:  

 
Email:  

Dear, 

I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
(FOIA) reference FOI 240325 

 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below and on 
the attached spreadsheet: 

 
Under the Freedom of Information Act, I would like to request the following 
information. 

1) All transfer figures carried out by SECAmb between The Royal Sussex 
County Hospital, Eastern Road, Brighton and The Princess Royal Hospital, 
Lewes Road, Haywards Heath and VICE VERSA (all wards and departments). 

2) All transfer figures carried out by SECAmb between The Royal Sussex 
County Hospital, Eastern Road, Brighton and Worthing Hospital, Lyndhurst 
Road, Worthing and VICE VERSA (all wards and departments). 

3) All transfer figures carried out by SECAmb between Worthing Hospital, 
Lyndhurst Road, Worthing and St Richards Hospital, Spitalfield Road, 
Chichester and VICE VERSA (all wards and departments). 

4) All transfer figures carried out by SECAmb from St Richards Hospital, 
Spitalfield Road, Chichester to Southampton Hospital, Tremona Road, 
Southampton (all wards and departments). 

5) All transfer figures carried out by SECAmb from St Richards Hospital, 
Spitalfield Road, Chichester to Queen Alexandra Hospital, Cosham (all wards 
and departments). 

6) All figures for transfers to all London Hospitals from the 
SECAmb catchment area. 

7) For the transfers listed, please include time of call and the time ambulance 
arrived on scene, to move the patient. 



Please could you provide this information in the following format: 

To cover the last 12 months from todays date. 

Set out on a monthly basis. 

Please see attached spreadsheet. 
 
We are unable to provide detailed information required due to Data Protection. 

 
Less than 10, we are unable to provide exact figures as these could be identifiable to 
individuals. 

 
I hope you find this information of some assistance. 

If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance 
contact Caroline Smart, Head of Information Governance via the following email 
address: 

 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 

 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 


